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SENIOR ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE

Senior Strings Performance

Our College virtual assemblies are a great way to engage our students with a fantastic
opportunity to perform for the College community. Although the audience of 10 in the auditorium
is small, it is great the students and teachers all around the College can stream our students
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performances.

Our Senior Strings Ensemble recently performed a fun arrangement of 80’s Pop classic ‘The Final
Countdown’ featuring special guest percussionist Josiah Chavez on cajon.

Well done to all of these performers.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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